
UPDATE FROM:
DEB TULL, FRIENDS OF KNIGHTON PARK

Many thanks to the committee for supporting the Knighton Show again this year.  It is 

on 2nd September from 11.00 am to 5.00 pm.  Please come along to enjoy the 

variety of displays, musical acts, stalls, food, sporty activities and of course the dog 

show.  The Friends of Knighton Park stall is sponsoring the climbing wall so come 

and have a chat and let your little ones try out the climb.  

This year we are once again gathering thoughts and suggestions for improvements, 

problems and all positive things regarding the park.  Please come and find us to air 

your thoughts or find out how you could join in.  

The Annual General Meeting is on Thursday 27th September (7pm) at the green 

cabin on Knighton Park.  Committee members will be available for conversation from 

6.30pm if you have any comments or offer of support.


